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Peasmarsh Place Newsletter 

VISITING – We are happy to announce that we will resume visiting to the home on 

Monday 9th November, however we can only allow one consistent nominated person 
per resident at this moment this will be reviewed weekly. Please contact a member of 

the senior team if you have any further questions about this and to pre book your visit. 
Visiting times will be between 10am and 12pm. 

Our paramedic 
Practitioner successfully 
completed the flu 
vaccinations for our 
residents last Friday. 
 
The Mobile Opticians 
have also visited this week 
and those residents who 
chose to have their eyes 
tested were seen, 
Prescriptions have been 
provided for these 
residents. 

We will be introducing quality time with our 
Carers, this will allow 
residents to spend time 
with Carers in the 
afternoon to have a 
chat, go for a walk 
around the grounds or 
whatever they choose to 
do during this time. 
Please feel free to 
provide us with photos, videos, letters, cards 
etc. We can help our residents to access 
these to help them stay connected. 

Staff have 
recently 
received further 
training 
regarding 
COVID-19 
ensuring they 
are up to date 
with all Policies, 
Procedures, and 
legislation 
regarding this. 

 

We are happy to 
confirm we have 
no cases of 
COVID-19 at 
Peasmarsh 
Place. 

 

 

 

 

 
Happy Halloween  
 

We will be holding a Halloween lunch for residents on 
Friday 30th October along with afternoon entertainment 
being provided behind a Perspex screen at a safe distance 
for residents to enjoy. 

 
Residents have been enjoying card making 
this week and taking advantage of YouTube, 
watching documentaries and having 
discussions with each other. 
 

 
We hope that you all remain safe and well 
 
From all at Peasmarsh Place 

 


